
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Licensing 
Sent: Sunday, June 25, 2023 1:22 PM 
To: Nazyer Choudhury <Nazyer.Choudhury@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Representation for application 95 West Green Road 
 
Resident rep 3 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Adrian  
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 12:05 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Representation for application 95 West Green Road 
 
Name: Adrian  
Address:  
 
Comment: 
 
Whilst I’m not against the application, I think there needs to be strong restrictions on the license. If 
these points cannot be addressed, then register this message as an against the license. 
 
There are already too many places where people congregate on West Green Road drinking and 
impedes movement on the footpath. Especially late at night when people are inebriated, it can be 
very intimidating getting home. There needs to be restriction on where people can congregate. 
 
I also note that many of these congregations of people are smoking pot or huffing nitrous oxides. 
This premise should have an obligation to deter and monitor this. 
 
There is a premise that places a wood bbq on the street and spews out smoke, smoking up the street 
and being very unpleasant. This should not be allowed at this premise too. 
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